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Vineyard walk and  
twilight meeting 
DATE: Wednesday, July 23 

TIME: 5-7pm 

LOCATION: 

Barnett Hill Vineyard 
114 Barnett Hill Road 
Walpole NH 03608 
www.bhvinyard.com  

COST: FREE 

 
For more information, contact Suzanne 
Hebert at suzanne.hebert@unh.edu or 
603-862-3200. 

UNH Cooperative Extension 
Cheshire County 
800 Park Avenue 
Keene, NH 03431 

 

Walpole Mountain View Winery at 
Barnett Hill Vineyard, a recipient of the 
2012 NH Farm of Distinction Award, is 
the scenic home of 32 (!) varieties of 
cold-hardy grapes. 

 

Please join Barnett Hill Vineyard owner 
Virginia Carter, along with UNH 
Extension Specialists, in an educational 
tour of the vineyard and wine 
production room & equipment.    
 

We’ll discuss and answer questions 
about the basics of growing grapes in 
NH, including common pests, variety 
selection and managing vines. 

 

This event will take place rain or shine. 
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